
Berkshire Park PAC 
Making Your School 

the Best Place to 

Learn and Grow 

 

Welcome Back and Happy 2022!  

We hope you all had many memorable moments over the extended Winter Break. We send our 

well wishes to all who have had to manage being sick over the holidays and to those who haven’t 

been with us this week because of feeling unwell. Thank you for doing your part in staying home. 

We miss you and can’t wait to have you back in school! Lets make 2022 great and healthy as well 

all continue to do our part and strive to keep our school the healthiest in the district       
 

A huge Berkshire Park welcome to our new Principal, Ms Ladd! We are super excited to have you 

join our family! 
 

PAC Meeting: Join us on Zoom January 27th at 7pm! We have a wonderful update to give and 

need votes to help it pass! Also, our next Hot Lunch winner could be YOU! We look forward to 

‘seeing’ you! Note: recommended to log in 10min early to be able to troubleshoot any 

connection issues ahead of our 7pm start. Please email us at BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com or 

connect with us on Facebook if you run into any issues. 

Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/95532240497?pwd=UDNOVFFqRzlDVUZObmlJTzJxVExrQT09 

 

Hot Lunch/Snack Days: Ordering is ready on Munch-a-Lunch. Next order cutoff: February 7th 
 

Clothing Drive, Book Fair, 2022 Family Activities: Join us at our PAC meeting on Thursday for 

updates on these and more as we start the second half of our school year. 
 

-------------------------------------------- 

Thank you! All of you! For all you do in inspiring our students and keeping them healthy and safe. 

When we all work together, we can make the world a great place. 

One child. One family. One act of kindness, at a time! 

-------------------------------------------- 
 

PAC Executive Team 2021/2022 

President: Tabitha Rodgers  /  Vice President: Alexandra Eastman 

Treasurer: Vannie Bautista  /  Secretary: Jen C. & Krystle M. 
 

Please email us your questions, comments, kudos, ideas anytime 

at BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com 

 

Online ordering for Fundraisers, 

FunDay snacks, and Hot Lunch: 

https://munchalunch.com/login 

 

Search “Berkshire Park PAC” 

for our parents group to stay 

up-to-date on school events 

 

Important Information Regarding Fundraising: 
Funds raised by the PAC pays (or subsidizes) for school activities including, but not limited to: new library books, new/upgraded technology, fine 
arts, author visits, school performances/lessons such as dance, gymnastics, yoga, etc. Without your help and fundraising dollars these events 
would not happen because the government does not pay for them. As such, fundraising is especially important to our school and students. Thank 
you for continued support! 
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